
Information Sharing Session relating to the Implementation of Goods and Services Tax 
(“GST”) 
 
(Circular No. 3/2017, dated 2 March 2017) 
 
Introduction 
 
In view of the GST implementation on 1 April 2017, IPOS will be conducting an information 
sharing session to provide details on the upcoming changes. During which, we will be offering 
guidance on administrative changes that are required so as to assist you in this transition. We 
have also invited Inland Revenue Authority of Singapore (IRAS) to join us, which we believe 
will be helpful for questions pertaining to the GST Act and regime in Singapore.  
 
Registration Details 
 
Details of the sharing session are as follows: 
 

Date Time Venue 

 
10 March 2017 

 
3.00 pm – 4.30 pm 

IPOS, Promise Room 
#06-01 Manulife Centre 

51 Bras Basah Road 
Singapore 189554 

 
Please register here to join us in this session.  
 
Due to limited seating, we are only able to accommodate two representatives from each 
entity/firm. 
 
Registration closes at 6 March 2017, 2359h. 
 
Queries regarding Implementation of GST 
 
To ensure that your queries are adequately addressed during the session, IPOS invites 
interested parties to send us any queries or concerns at ipos_consultation@ipos.gov.sg by 6 
March 2017. 
 
 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080c4dafa82aa3f49-information

